Mercy Rushing

From:

Chief Bittner

Sent:

Thursday, November 21, 2024 2:34 PM

To:

Mercy Rushing

Subject:

FW: *EXTERNAL EMAIL*

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Mercy,

Thought I would share this with you.

Chief

From: Angela Albers <aalbers@mywoodcounty.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 2:04 PM **To:** Chief Bittner <mineolapd@mineola.com>

Subject: FW: *EXTERNAL EMAIL* Re

Chief: I just wanted to take a moment to thank you for the way you lead your agency. Whenever we have any questions on a case or if we need additional information on a case, your officers are always ready to assist. For example, I have been reviewing several cases on a particular defendant and while watching the video, I observed a sheriff's deputy arrive on scene. I emailed Investigator Carden asking for a report and body cam from the sheriff's deputy. Investigator Carden promptly responded that he would look into it and then the very same day he contacted my office about getting the information sent over.

I am always glad when I assign a Mineola case out to prosecutors because I know it has been worked well.

The great work done by your team is a reflection on you, Chief.

Thank you for your quality service and for being a leader that others can be proud to follow.

Sincerely:

Angela L. Albers Criminal District Attorney Wood County C.D.A.'s Office P.O. Box 689 Quitman, Texas 75783 (903) 763-4515 phone (903) 763-5105 fax